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March 18, 2020 — message to families

Voicemail:

Hello, this is Everett Public Schools with a Wednesday update.

We were able to hand out over 1,000 Chromebooks to our students today! Distribution for Monday,
March 23 is delayed. We will be preparing the next set of computers for distribution and will
communicate the distribution date next week. Thank you for your patience.

Last week we committed to send you updates daily as things were changing so rapidly. This will be our
last district-wide communication until next week unless there is a major announcement. The Community
Resource Center will be closed tomorrow through next Monday, opening Tuesday, March 24.

Please stay up to date by visiting our web site and social media sites.

Thank you and take care.

Email:

Hello, this is Everett Public Schools with a Wednesday update.

We were able to hand out over 1,000 Chromebooks to our students today! Distribution for Monday,
March 23 is delayed. We will be preparing the next set of computers for distribution and will
communicate the distribution date next week. Thank you for your patience.

Last week we committed to send you updates daily as things were changing so rapidly. This will be our
last district-wide communication until next week unless there is a major announcement. The Community
Resource Center will be closed tomorrow through next Monday, opening Tuesday, March 24.

Please stay up to date by visiting our web site and social media sites.

Thank you and take care.



